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Dear Consultee/Commentator
Review of NICE Technology Appraisal Guidance No. 37 – The use of rituximab for recurrent or refractory stage III or IV follicular non-Hodgkin’s lymphoma

As you will be aware, it was agreed at a workshop in November 2004, to combine the 11th wave appraisal of rituximab for 1st line treatment of follicular non-Hodgkin’s lymphoma, with a review of the existing guidance on follicular non-Hodgkin’s lymphoma (No. 37) and consultees and commentators were informed of this decision in May 2005. 

Shortly after the Single Technology Appraisal (STA) process was developed  the appraisal of 1st line rituximab for follicular non-Hodgkin's lymphoma was chosen as one of the first to follow the STA process.  This meant the combination of the 11th wave appraisal and the review of No. 37 did not happen as planned and NICE guidance on the 11th wave appraisal was published as No. 110 in September 2006.

We have now scheduled the outstanding review of technology appraisal No. 37 into the work programme and the Appraisal Committee will consider rituximab for recurrent or refractory stage III or IV follicular non-Hodgkin’s lymphoma at a meeting during September 2007.  You will be contacted during February 2007 with an invitation to comment on the draft scope for this appraisal.

Yours faithfully

Dr Carole Longson

Director, Centre for Health Technology Evaluation

